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What's Happening? More Events...

TODAY TOMORROW FRIDAY
11:30 The Community Table 12:10 Bergren Forum -
Chicken Wing Pop-Up! Whitney Hubbs
12:15 Open Meeting - VP 5:00 Spring Break Dinner at
Giovina Lloyd Ade!

presenting an overview
of the AU budget

5:20 Yoga class

7:00 Internationalitea: Gun
Culture - Wed 2/28 @
7:00 - BookEnd
Lounge, Herrick

2018-19 FAFSA Filing Deadline 3/15/2018

IMPORTANT: MARCH 15, 2018 IS THE DEADLINE FOR FILING THE 2018-19 FREE APPLICATION FOR
FEDERAL STUDENT AID (FAFSA).

If you will be a student at AU for the 2018-19 academic year...
It's FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student Aid) filing time!

For 2018-19, you don't have to wait until January 1, 2018! The 2018-19 FAFSA became available on
October 1, 2017.

You'll need your Federal Student Aid ID (FSA ID) to sign the 2018-19 FAFSA. Go to
https://fsaid.ed.gov to create an FSA ID (if you do not already have one).

Proceed to https://fafsa.gov to get started with the FAFSA filing.
For 2018-19, you will be using 2016 income information. No need to wait until 2017 tax return is filed!

Use the Data Retrieval Tool on the FAFSA to upload the 2016 income directly from the IRS to more
quickly complete the form.

The Alfred University FAFSA school code is 002668.
Upon completion of the FAFSA, you will be directed to "Start your state application" if your home state
requires it. For NY State residents, this form is called a TAP Application and is required for TAP and

other NY State aid.

For New York State Residents only: Be sure the proper Alfred University TAP school code is listed for
both the fall and spring semesters.

Alfred's Code is 0020 for programs in the College of Liberal Arts and Sciences, School of Business,
College of Professional Studies, and Mechanical, Renewable Energy, and Undecided Engineering.

Use code 0960 for all other Engineering Programs and the School of Art and Design.
For more general information about financial aid at Alfred University, please visit our our web page @
www.alfred.edu/finaid. Our telephone number is 607-871-2159 and our email address is

financialaid@alfred.edu.

Link: Free Application for Federal Student Aid

Submitted by: Elena Wallace

back to top Send Email Reminder

The 1095-C Affordable Care Act Form Available Now on Banner Self Serve
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While you do not need this form to file your 2017 Federal and State Income Taxes you must have it in
your records. The form 1095-C is proof that you were offered Health Insurance through your employer
if you are a full time employee. You may retrieve your form through BANNER Self Service by going to
my.alfred.edu and selecting BannerWeb, enter Secure Area, Employee and tax forms where you will
see the option to print your 1095-C for 2017. We will be mailing unretrieved forms to the Address we
have on file by February 28, 2017 but you have the opportunity to save a stamp by retrieving
yourself.

Submitted by: Mark Guinan
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Open Meeting Feb 28th 12:15pm Nevins - Giovina Lloyd overview of AU budget
The ATS and Support Staff Councils and Faculty senate are sponsoring this open meetings where VP of
Business & Finance Giovina Lloyd will provide an overview of the AU budget in Nevins Theatre on

Wednesday, February 28th from 12:15 - 1:00pm
There will be opportunities for people to ask questions and all are welcome to attend.

Submitted by: Mark Klingensmith
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Study Abroad 101 -- Mon @ 12:30 & Thur @ 3:30 p.m. -- Perlman 104

Are you one of the 81% of students who wanted to study abroad when you graduated from high
school? If yes, then will you be one of the extraordinary 2% of college graduates that actually makes
it happen?

Start now by attending Study Abroad 101, a new 30-minute session being offered twice a week by the
Office of International Programs. No RSVP or appointment required - just come and sit in:

Study Abroad 101

Mondays: 12:30 to 1:00 p.m. (starting 22 Jan 2018)
Thursdays: 3:30 to 4:00 p.m. (starting 18 Jan 2018)
Perlman 104

Learn about program options, fulfilling degree requirements abroad, costs, financial aid, as well as
next steps, and how to apply.

Link: https://international.alfred.edu/

Submitted by: Jeanne Marion
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AU Food Pantry open this weekend

The food pantry is open on Saturday from 12:00 pm - 3:00 pm in the Judson Leadership Center. All
who need food are welcome. This week's pantry includes produce donated from a local farmer's market
as well as AU Fresh. Donations appreciated - collection bins are located at the Info Desk (campus
center), Center for Student Involvement, Ade Hall and McLane Center.
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Submitted by: Gayle Gebhard
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Bus Trip to "March for our Lives'" Rally in Washington DC (March 24)

Students are organizing one 50-person bus to the "March for on Lives" Rally in Washington DC on
March 24th. The bus will depart at 1am from AU and arrive at the Shady Grove Metro station around
7:30am for a short train ride in for the 10am rally.

Distribution of seats are still being decided with a majority exclusively for students and a smaller
percentage for faculty / staff. At this time, we are not planning to open to non-AU / community
members due to the anticipated demand. Sign-up system will be announced shortly but to be kept in
the loop or express interest please e-mail Kelsey Oliveira at KIO1@alfred.edu.

The event is being coordinated by the Art Force 5 club which will meet next 6pm Wednesday (2/28)
evening in the Institute for Cultural Unity to discuss details.

Link: https://www.marchforourlives.com

Submitted by: Dan Napolitano
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"Against My Will" Collaborative Art Project
*Trigger warning*

If you are a survivor of sexual assault/harassment, please consider joining us for an art collaboration
with Brooklyn artist, Traci Molloy.

No art skills necessary.
Your identity will remain confidential.
Contact Summer and Savannah Markajani at sbom2@alfred.edu for more information.

All genders/sexual identities/ages are welcome!

Attachment: "Against My Will" Collaborative Art Project
Submitted by: Summer Markajani
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Language House Applications Due March 1st
Immerse yourself in the Spanish language and culture!

The Division of Modern Languages is currently accepting applications for the 2018 - 2019 academic
year, to live in the Language House, at 12 Park Street. Experience a foreign language by living with an
international Teaching Assistant who is a native Spanish speaker, along with fellow language students
while fostering an authentic cultural and linguistic experience.

Priority goes to Banner registered Spanish majors(1), Spanish minors (2) and Poder Latino members
who are not also majors/minors (3).

If interested please submit a brief answer to the question below (less than 250 words) by March 1st at
5:00pm to Michele Gaffney in 203 Perlman or gaffney@alfred.edu. No late submission accepted. You
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may apply as a group, pair or individual.

©Que@ vas a contribuir a la comunidad hispanohablante de Alfred mientras vives en la Casa?
@ Por que@ quieres vivir en la Casa?

Submitted by: Michele Gaffney
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Job Posting

Employment Opportunity:
Engineering and Scholarly Communication Librarian
Alfred University Libraries

Link: Engineering & Scholarly Communication Librarian Posting

Submitted by: Connie Lewis
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The Community Table Chicken Wing Pop-Up!

Join us at The Community Table (second floor of Powell) for our Chicken Wing Pop-Up! Eat in or take
out! 11:30 AM-1:30 PM, Wednesday, 2/28

On the Menu:

Chicken Wings

(Buffalo Mild or Hot, Garlic Parmesan, Cajun Ranch, Sriracha Honey)
Celery

Carrots

Ranch or Bleu Cheese

Coleslaw

Macaroni Salad

Cookie

Drink

Half-dozen meal is $5.25 - Cash, Saxon Swipe, Credit, Fiat Bux, or Dining Dollars
Dozen meal is $10.00 - Cash, Credit, Fiat Bux, or Dining Dollars

Submitted by: Marie Williams
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ARGUS Proposals ¢ Summer Funding
Interested in obtaining funding for a research project?
Proposals for summer 2018 funding from the Alfred Research Grants for Undergraduate Students

(ARGUS) program are due by midnight Friday, March 2. Instructions for preparing and submitting a
proposal and the supporting application materials can be found at the link below. Please be aware that
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proposals not following the required format will be returned without review.
If you have questions, email Dr. Fred Beaudry (beaudry@alfred.edu).

Link: ARGUS application information

Submitted by: Frederic Beaudry

back to top Send Email Reminder

Years of Service Recognition

The Employee Recognition Committee would like to announce Years of Service dates for the month of
February 2018. The Committee will be observing years 1, 5, 10, 15, 20, 25, 30, 35, 40, 45, and 50.

At Alfred University, we realize that our employees are our greatest asset, and we are delighted to
honor your dedicated service and commitment to this organization. It is our employees who uphold our
principles, demonstrate our vision of working for a better future for our University, deliver on our
customer promise and make us the passionate organization we are today.

The success of our organization is a direct result of your efforts and dedication. Your commitment to
quality and personal and professional integrity is the differentiating factor that sets us apart from our
competition.

On behalf of Alfred University, it is with great pride and admiration that we congratulate you on this
service anniversary milestone.

Celebrating 1 Year of Service:
February 27- Tracy Waters- Custodian- Maintenance

February 27- Dakota Pruiss- Head Volleyball Coach-Athletic Department
February 27- Tracy Blake- Head Men's Soccer Coach- Athletic Department

Submitted by: Kayleigh Misner

back to top Send Email Reminder

Environmental House Applications Due Mar. 2!

If you would like to live in the Environmental House, 16 Park St., next year, please fill out an
application.

The applications can be found in room 320 of the Science Center. This is an AU residence for students
who would like to develop a "green" lifestyle and you must apply to live there because space is
limited.

The Environmental House is open to students of all majors. Applications are due Friday, March 2.

If you have any questions or would like an electronic copy of the application, please send an email to
Michele Hluchy at fhluchy@alfred.edu

Submitted by: Shannon Yocum
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Faculty Research Mentor Award 2017-18

The Office of the Provost continues to acknowledge and reward faculty who are outstanding mentors
for undergraduate research and scholarly activity. The Faculty Research Mentor Award recognizes
those individuals who are outstanding mentors to students engaged in research or scholarly activity
and are actively engaged themselves in advancing scholarship in their field.

Up to one award will be offered in each of the following categories this academic year: physical/life
and mathematical sciences, undergraduate engineering, social sciences, humanities, visual and
performing arts, and professional studies.

Students or faculty wishing to nominate a faculty member for this award should send a nomination
letter to argus@alfred.edu by 5:00 pm Friday, March 2; self-nominations will not be considered.

A more detailed announcement, including the required contents for the recommendation letter, is
available on the Office of the Provost website.

If you have questions, email Frederic Beaudry (beaudry@alfred.edu), and if you know an
outstanding faculty research mentor, nominate them today!

Link: https://www.alfred.edu/provost/

Submitted by: Frederic Beaudry
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TIAA Consultant on Campus

A TIAA consultant will be conducting one-on-one, 45-minute, individual retirement counseling sessions
on Tuesday, March 20, in the Human Resources Conference Room in Greene Hall. No matter where you
are in life - just getting started or planning for retirement - a session can help you create a plan for

your goals. To schedule an appointment, employees should call TIAA-CREF at 1.800.732.8353; remain
on the line for assistance.

Submitted by: Kim Wyant
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We need heroes!

The Office of Communications and Marketing needs "heroes," people whose stories we can feature in
publications, on the web site and in social media posts. If you know a "hero," a professor, staff
member, student or alumnus/alumna with an interesting story that highlights a positive aspect of
Alfred University, please let us know. We have a form you can fill out to nominate a hero. Please fill in
the blanks, save and email it to us at communications@alfred.edu

Link: Link to the Hero Form

Submitted by: Susan Goetschius
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Cohen Artistic Promise Prize Exhibitions: Ladia Guerra & Victoria Kue

Ladia Guerra and Victoria Kue
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Cohen Artistic Promise Prize Exhibitions
Friday, February 2 - Friday, March 16, 2018

Ladia Guerra: The Sweat Life

Ladia is fascinated by the artificial world created by contemporary society and is interested in the
actions we take to make our lives happier through consumption and social pressure. She observes this
by researching American pop culture through social media, television, and personal experience and
manipulates her observations through the self. The self acts as a blank canvas to express feelings
about her upbringing and her culture.

"The Sweat Life" explores domestic spaces and the way in which we interact in and view them. The
artist has created video works conveying the feeling of loneliness, belonging, and the somewhat
grotesque nature of private domestic spaces. The videos insight laughter, feelings of unease, and offer
a psychological twist on what a domestic space can be through the lens of commercial objects and
characters.

www.ladiaguerra.com

Victoria Kue: what's her face.

Victoria's studio practice stems from her query of autobiography and the investigation of the female
narrative within her Hmong-American perspective. Victoria's observations from cultural, bodily and
emotional experiences direct her approach to material and representation. Her sculpture, installation,
drawings and abstractions evoke conversations about self-identity through patterns, color and
language.

"what's her face." pushes back at the familial interrogation of a sexually active Hmong-American
woman who negotiates and claims ownership with her identity, body and sexuality. Using the house as
the setting to confront self-identity, "what's her face." explores placement, function and language
within domestic objects as a way to recognize the discomfort, struggles and paradoxes within sexual
relationships.

The 2016 Cohen Artistic Promise Prize recognized two graduating seniors whose work, hunger,
sustained growth and ambition marked them out as those who would continue on as artists beyond
their academic training. The Prize, which granted the recipients concurrent solo shows at the Cohen 18
months following graduation, was designed to foster the growth begun in school, encourage the
continuation of artistic practice and support the drive needed to reach full artistic potential.
www.victoriakue.com

Attachment: posters designed by Olivia Piazza

Submitted by: Cindy DeFelice
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HR Tip of the Month

Did you know that with your health insurance there are zero cost services that are covered without
having to pay a co-payment, deductible, or out of pocket expenses?

If you have been putting off necessary screenings, check the charts now to see what you may be
eligible for at no cost to you.

Attachment: Non Statutory Employees BCBS of Western NY
Attachment: Statutory Employees NYSHIP

Submitted by: Kayleigh Misner
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Relay for Life!

Relay for Life will be held on Saturday, April 14 at Alfred State College from 12:00 pm - 12:00 am!
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Now is the time to sign up your team and start fundraising!! Relay for Life is the signature fundraiser
for the American Cancer Society and we are trying to get Alfred University involved! During the event
at least one member of your team must be on the track at all times. This is to signify that cancer
never sleeps. The event includes an opening ceremony, a survivor lap, a caregiver lap, the teams lap,
the luminary ceremony, and the closing ceremony. The teams sets up a themed campsite (the theme
this year is TV Shows/Movies!) at the event and continues their fundraising efforts by collecting
donations for food, goods, games, and activities. Donations go towards cancer research, treatments
and support for those who are affected by cancer. Sign your team up for Relay for Life today with this
link!! http://relay.acsevents.or...

If you have any questions feel free to email Alfred University Colleges Against Cancer
(cac@alfred.edu) or Coryn Jepson from the Alfred State Relay for Life Committee
(JepsonCM@alfredstate.edu)!!

Submitted by: Andria Merrill
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Amazon

Procurement Services has been receiving complaints where Amazon has charged departments for an
unrequested Prime account. When ordering through Amazon, please take the time to double-check
your order, as Amazon has been known to default Prime upon checkout. Should this happen to you,
please contact Procurement Services and we will provide you with next steps to protest the order.

As a reminder, the University has other aggressively discounted and tax-exempt suppliers available.
Amazon is a second-choice supplier should you not find your commodity elsewhere. For assistance in
finding quality suppliers for goods and services, please contact Procurement Services at ext. 2698 or
procurement@alfred.edu.

Submitted by: Cheryl Foster
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Great Class for B Block - 2 credits Open to ALL Students

Special Topics: Audition for Television, Theatre, and LIFE -

CRN: 27076 - THEA 200 - 01

Have you ever worried about an audition, an interview, a first meeting? This class will give you the
tools you'll need to make your best first impression, and help you walk into a room with confidence.
Useful for both theatre students and others, the class will incorporate acting exercises as well as
discussion on how you present yourself to the world, and will teach you tools to overcome nerves. You
will learn how to perform a monologue, how to read from a script, and how to create your resume.
New York City based Off-Broadway director (and AU grad)Eliza Beckwith shares her knowledge and
experience teaching this vital class for any aspiring performer.

Enroll now ! Questions? Contact Eliza Beckwith --- Beckwith@alfred.edu

Submitted by: Lisa Lantz
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25%b OFF All Red Shirt branded clothing

Sale 2/27-3/1/18. AU Bookstore. 25% OFF ALL Red Shirt branded clothing. This includes ladies 1/4
zips, hoods, tees, and long sleeve tees. Sport your purple & gold!
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Link: http://alfred.bncollege.com

Submitted by: Marcy Bradley
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SGCI or Bust Auction 2018 Call for Donations

For the fourth annual year, the AU Print Club is holding our SGCI or Bust auction, 2018 edition. Last
year, thanks to student and faculty donations we met our fundraising goals that go towards our annual
trip to the Southern Graphics Council International Conference. Additional money raised by our club
goes towards the supplies we use in our group during meeting demonstrations. We are accepting
donations in all mediums in the Print Club labeled drawer in the Print Shop or by emailing
JLS24@alfred.edu.

The auction will be held on Friday, March 16
Donation Deadline is Tuesday, March 13

You can keep up with Print Club happenings by following our Instagram @auprintclub.

Submitted by: SOAD Events
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Seeking faculty partners

The Wellness Center has a lengthy survey that will provide us insight into the current climate, drinking
behaviors, other drug use, and mental health concerns of our students. We plan to utilize the data to
improve our programming efforts. We are seeking faculty partners who may be interested in promoting
the survey in class and encouraging participation through offering extra credit, if appropriate. Please
see attached flyer for additional details.

Attachment: Additional Information

Submitted by: Del Rey Honeycutt
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Networking Panel and Reception

You have heard the word networking and know it is important in job searches, but do you know how
to do it effectively?

Join the CDC, employers and alum for a panel discussion on the importance of networking, tips and
suggestions on the best way to network and hear stories of how networking has helped career
searches.

Attend a networking reception after to practice your skills.

The networking panel will be March 14th 530p-630p in Nevins / PCC
The networking reception will immediately follow in the Knight Club/PCC

Sign up with student representatives in Olin, McMahon, Science Center, Moca Joca , Powell or email
daciw@alfred.edu
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Submitted by: Valerie Daciw
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Q&A for Potential Fulbright Applicants

Have you considered applying for a Fulbright grant? Would you like to know what's involved in
preparing an application?

Attend an informal Q&A meeting with Taylor Jaczko, a AU senior who is a semi-finalist for a Fulbright
to Luxembourg. Taylor will share her experience and answer questions about the process.

Tuesday, March 13
5:00 pm - 6:00 pm
Herrick Library, Room 106 (Seminar Room)

For more information about the Fulbright U.S. Student Program, including eligibility and the application
timeline, see the link below.

Link: Fulbright Information for AU Students

Submitted by: Ellen Bahr

back to top Send Email Reminder

Internationalitea: Gun Culture - Wed 2/28 @ 7:00 - BookEnd Lounge, Herrick

The Office of International Programs is hosting:

Internationalitea

Topic: Gun Culture

(In light of recent events in the United States)

All students (U.S. and international) are invited and welcome - and the tea or coffee is on us!
Come to the BookEnd Lounge in Herrick Library on Wednesday evenings at 7:00 pm for a cup of tea
(or coffee) and casual conversation. Each week, we'll talk about a different topic related to culture,
language, trends, and issues in the United States and on campus.

Link: international.alfred.edu

Attachment: Internationalitea Flyer - 28 Feb 2018

Submitted by: Polina Arteev
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AU Fresh Spring Break Hours

Ade Dining Hall

Friday, March 2

Closes at 1:00 PM

Saturday, March 3-Sunday, March 11
Closed

Monday, March 12

Open Normal Hours
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Powell Cafe/Art's Spot
Friday, March 2
Closes at 6:30 PM
Saturday, March 3-Saturday, March 10
Closed

Sunday, March 11
Powell

5:00 pm - 8:00 PM
Art's Spot

5:00 pm - 9:00 PM
Monday, March 12
Open Normal Hours

MidKnight Express

Friday, March 2-Sunday, March 11
Closed

Monday, March 12

Open Normal Hours

Submitted by: Marie Williams
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Food Pantry Bingo - need donations

The AU Food Pantry is looking for donations of fabulous prizes for their upcoming bingo night on March
16th! Help us make bingo night worth the competition by donating any of the following items:

Gift Cards, value of $5 or more

Alfred University swag

Handmade art, crafts, ceramics and illustrations
Themed gift baskets

Movie tickets

School supplies

No prize too small or big! If you have any questions or wish to donate, please email one of us:
Uma Samudrala (us2@alfred.edu)
Charlie Best (hmbl1O@alfred.edu)

Bernadine Butler (bablO@alfred.edu)
Kathy Woughter (woughter@alfred.edu)

Submitted by: Kathy Woughter

back to top Send Email Reminder

Visiting Artist: Stanton Sears

Binns Merrill Hall Room C B106
March 14th, 2018, 5- 6pm

Myklebust + Sears Public Art
Andrea and Stanton are a husband-and wife team that has worked collaboratively since 1993 and have
created more than seventy large-scale public art projects for sites across the United States. Together

with Andrea's father, John, they share an interest in the integration of art and architecture, and in the
constructive role public art can play in civic spaces.

Submitted by: SOAD Events
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Abstracts for Undergraduate Research Forum Due April 11, 2018

AU's Annual Undergraduate Research Forum will be held Thursday, April 19 from 5:30pm until 7:30pm
in the McLane Center. Any undergraduate students who have engaged in research or scholarly activities
are encouraged to present at this event.

This event is open to the campus and to the public. Posters will remain up in McLane Center through
Honors Convocation on the following day.

Presentation style will be posters. Students must submit abstracts of their work no later than
Wednesday, April 11, 2018. This year, the abstracts must be submitted using the 2018 URF Abstract
Submission Form. Please click on the link below to access the submission form.

The form must then be e-mailed to urf@alfred.edu. Please carefully read and follow the instructions
for using the form.

If you have any questions about the Undergraduate Research Forum or submitting abstracts, please
contact Michele Hluchy at fhluchy@alfred.edu or Shannon Yocum at Yocum@alfred.edu.

Link: Undergraduate Research Forum
Attachment: 2018 URF Abstract Submission Form
Submitted by: Shannon Yocum
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AU Fresh Food Preferences Survey
Students, faculty, and staff, take our survey. It's short and sweet! We want to know your food

preferences. Where do you like to go out
for a quick meal? What are your favorite foods?

Link: Survey

Submitted by: Marie Williams
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New Paper Time Sheets

*All Hourly Employees and Supervisors of Hourly Employees*

Human Resources has revised the paper time sheet to include a position title number which will help
us easily identify what position these hours are for. This is especially helpful when an employee has
multiple jobs. That number can be found on the employees BannerWeb time sheet, either by the
employee or the Supervisor.

We have also included an in-out-in-out section on each day, please be reminded that per NYS law if an
employee works over a six hour shift they are required to take a 30 minute unpaid meal break.

There is also a reminder at the bottom of the time sheet that the Supervisor is the one who needs to
bring the time sheet back to Human Resources, not the employee.

This change is effective as of 2/16/18, any copies of old paper time sheets that you have should be
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discarded. The new work study time sheets are pink and the non-work study are green.
Students/Employees should come to Human Resources for a paper time sheet if they need one.

**Please note, this is just for late time sheet submissions if hours are missed being put into
BannerWeb. Everyone should still submit their hours on BannerWeb, however, if you miss the
submission deadline this is where a paper time sheet will be relevant.**

Any questions, please contact Kayleigh Misner.

Submitted by: Kayleigh Misner
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Please Welcome Our New School of Engineering Staff Members!

The School of Engineering is excited to announce our new staff members. We would like to welcome
Christina Vetter as the Secretary to the Renewable Energy and Mechanical Engineering Departments.
Christina is located in the Seidlin Annex Engineering Lab building at ext. 2135. We would also like to
welcome Laura Grove as the new SOE Faculty and Graduate Programs Secretary. You may recognize
her name as she has worked in the Student Service Center for several years. We are happy to have
her on our team in the Dean's office located in Binns-Merrill Hall Room 160 at ext. 2449.

Submitted by: Tiffany Horton
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